
Homedale School District #370

TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal 
DATE: October 2021
RE: Board of Trustees Report

Enrollment
5th-92
6th-93
7th-101
8th-115

SOS Training
Student peer leaders and staff participated in a training on October 1st. We are looking 
forward to the year with our peer SOS leaders. 

         

Parent Teacher Conferences
Parent teacher conferences are October 14th from 4:15-8:00. Staff will be making 
appointments with parents of students who are struggling with academics and or behavior. 
Staff will also set aside some time for parents who would like to have a drop in conference 
with their child’s teacher.

Benchmark Testing

Imagine Math



88% of our students scored a level one on math to start the year which is classified 
as below basic. We usually see a large jump in growth from August to November. 
We have benchmark 2 scheduled prior to going to Thanksgiving break and will also 
be taking the ISAT Interim Comprehensive for math as well. 


